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New York Partner Discusses State’s “Captive Audience” Bill
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In an interview with the New York Law Journal, Seth Kaufman discusses New York Senate Bill

S4982/A6604, otherwise known as the "captive audience" bill, which prohibits employers from

punishing workers who decline to attend meetings at which companies express their views against

unionizing.

To read the article visit New York Law Journal.
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